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This meeting is a meeting of the Board of Education in public for the purpose of conducting the School District's business and is not
to be considered a public community meeting. There is a time for public participation during the meeting as indicated in the agenda.

Meeting Mar 15, 2021 - School Board Meeting Agenda - Revised #2

Category 4. Administrative Reports

Subject 4.5 Buildings and Grounds Report

Type Information

Buildings and Grounds Report
Prepared by Joel Shilman
February/March 2021
 
 
Buildings and Grounds

Monthly staff meetings.
Johnson Controls project complete. All hardware installed, all programming complete, graphics complete. Onsite training March
11 . Temperatures in the facility have been consistent.
John Gerzina has provided a concept drawing for office space in the facility. Will share drawing at next board meeting.
Finding some Atmos units not working. Technician will be onsite 2-19. Repairs complete. Will continue weekly checks.
The support staff have been doing a great job. School staff has been very thankful for the work they are doing. All positions filled
Buildings and Grounds staff have been doing an exceptional job cleaning/disinfecting to keep students/staff safe.
Building and Grounds committee met on March 8 . Meeting minutes submitted.

 
Transportation and Vehicles

Buildings and Grounds staff continues meal delivery an Mondays and Thursdays.
Consider the sale of 72 passenger bus

 
Safety and Crisis Management

Will begin conducting fire drills
Monthly and weekly safety checks.

 
LaPointe School

Meg Brown continues to do a great job at the island school.
 

 
Staff: I cannot express how pleased I am to be able to supervise such a dedicated group of Buildings and Grounds staff, including the
support staff, who in my opinion do an exceptional job providing a clean and safe environment for learning. I cannot thank them enough.
 
 
Thank you for your support and guidance,
Respectfully,
Joel Shilman
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